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    Paris, 25 February 2022  

 

 

 

Sub: Opening of the UIC Asia-Pacific Optin 2023 process  

 
 

Dear Members, 

 

Following the decision of 32nd APRA, we open the procedures of collecting the new project ideas 

for 2023. 

Following APRA PMT decision, we propose to evaluate the incubator 2019-2021 and send to us 

the upgraded version with no more than 20 projects.  

The project sheet template and APRA incubator are uploaded on extranet.  

The deadline for both actions is the 25 March 2022.  

Please keep the deadline for the preparation of the APRA Projects Follow-up Workshop – Part 1, 

which will be held online on Friday 8 April 2022. 

  

For any further information or assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Vincent Vu 

Director of Institutional Relations & Coordinator of Asia-Pacific region   

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Chairmen/Presidents/CEOs and 

Directors of UIC APRA Members 
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